
Page 1 of 1 

 

Town of Stratton 

Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 

Stratton Town Office 

Wednesday, May 2, 2018 
 

Attendance: Planners: Kent Young - Chair, Ray Hawksley, John Wadsworth, George Rigoulot and Rob 

Wadsworth. 
 

6:00 p.m.: The above named Planning Commissioners were present at the public forum held at 5 Village 

Lodge Rd. at Stratton Mountain, as warned, hosted by the Manchester Ranger District of the Green 

Mountain National Forest.  The purpose of this forum was to address ongoing plans for the National 

Forest’s Somerset Integrated Resource Project.  This upcoming project involves various plans for the area 

surrounding Somerset Reservoir and the Deerfield River watershed, intended for implementation in 2020.  

David Francomb, the Manchester District Ranger, gave an overview of the project and encouraged locals 

and adjacent property owners to consider coordinating their land management with the National Forest’s 

plans.  Following the presentation, attendees were directed to visit a number of displays set up around the 

conference room and to meet with specialists and personnel assigned to various aspects of those projects, 

in order to learn details of the plan. 
 

Following the forum, the Planning Commission agreed to postpone other agenda items to next meeting.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:00pm. 

 

Minutes by: 

David Kent Young 
David Kent Young 


